Dear David,

Please add our objections to those of the Bloomsbury Association on the basis that the proposal would be yet more
paraphernalia and clutter and therefore detrimental to the character of the CA and the setting of the listed building.

Kind regards,

Bloomsbury Conservation Area Advisory Committee

David



We welcome the suggestion of consulting with the Lutyens Trust on an appropriate design for the porter's lodge but
the other measures proposed are just tinkering with detail. Fundamentally the development proposal is unchanged
and it is an uncomfortable adjunct to the host building. Our objection still stands.

Have you sought BCAAC's view?

Regards,

On behalf of the Bloomsbury Association

Dear Bloomsbury Association,

RE: THE BLOOMSBURY HOTEL, 16-22 GREAT RUSSELL STREET, LONDON
WC1B 3NN

PROPOSAL: Installation of removable fence, perspex screens, timber kiosk,
external heater and planters to north-west corner of passageway.

Application for planning permission: 2018/4012/P

Application for listed building consent: 2018/4460/L

The agent has agreed to remove the perspex screens and porters lodge from the
proposed drawings (see attached drawings). Can you advise whether your objection
still stands or whether, in these circumstances. you would like to withdraw your
objection.

Kind regards
David

David Peres da Costa
Senior Planning Officer
Regeneration and planning

Supporting Communities
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